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          March 29th 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us in our Easter Service today. The Year 3 and 4 children 
read and sang beautifully. There are more Easter services at the church over the weekend - Rev T has 
asked me to forward the following message to you all: 
 
Dear Families, 
Wishing you a peaceful and hopeful Eastertide with all your loved ones. 
FYI we have on Good Friday, the “The Three Hours” at St John’s Church (12-3pm) which will feature, 
readings, music, prayer and Passion reading including moments of quiet. Please do feel free to pop in 
and out at any time throughout. There will also be small stones with painted crosses in the church 
porch for anyone to pick one up as a devotion for the day. 
On Easter Sunday our main worship service at St John’s will be at 10am and in the Church porch 
there will be an Easter egg and card for children to come and collect at the service or during the day. 
Other services can be found on the link. 
https://www.barhamdownschurches.org.uk/churchservices.htm 
RevT  

Track and Trace 
I have been asked to check my emails for the first two days of the holiday to support Track and Trace 
in case anyone from school tests positive for COVID. Please ensure you let me know if your child has 
a COVID test because they have symptoms on either Friday, April 2nd or Saturday, April 3rd. Thank 
you. 

Spring Cleaning 
Don’t forget that FOBS hope to raise money with your pre-loved clothes in the first week back. This 
organisation accepts good quality, clean clothing, including: paired shoes, handbags, wallets, ties, 
belts and hats but NOT bedding, cushions or carpets. The collection will take place on Friday, April 
23rd before 9:00 am but there will be a gazebo in the paddock on Thursday 28th April for you to leave 
your bags. The official bags are being sent home today. 
 

Dodge Ball Club on Mondays 
This club will begin slightly earlier and finish at 4:00 pm, not 4:15 pm as advertised. The club will 
need a minimum of ten pupils for it to go ahead. 
 

As we have come to the end of another term, I would like to wish you all a restful break and happy 

Easter. Term 5 starts on Monday, April 19th. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

https://www.barhamdownschurches.org.uk/churchservices.htm

